Paradise Valley Community College
Faculty Senate – Special Meeting

Monday, March 31, 2008

Jeff Lace called the meeting to order at 12:05 pm.

Meeting was to discuss how we should proceed with the hiring of the two Vice Presidents.  What should we do to move forward?  VPAS interviews are done and a candidate has been selected.  However, no offer has been extended at this time.

Jeff and Sue will meet with Mary Kay Kickels, Paul Dale, and Bob Bendotti tomorrow morning.

VPAA is in the process of interviewing internal candidates this week.

Question was posed, “Should we start over”?  If we do, are we setting a precedence?  How would we look to the candidates that have interviewed so far if we started over?

Jeff stated the process was to have the hiring committee screen and do first interviews.  Forums are conducted with candidates that are selected after the first interviews.  Second interviews are done by the President along with input from Bob Bendotti and Paul Dale.

It was asked who was going to pick the interim people?  Will this lead to permanent positions without going through the normal hiring process?

Should more faculty be involved on the second interview?  Perhaps it should be the whole committee.  Should the hiring committee pick the final candidate or should we stop until the new President is in place?
Jeff and Sue will report back with more information at the regular Senate meeting.

Adjourn at 12:35 pm.
Respectfully submitted.

Gary R. Smith

